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NTM No 15 of 2025                                                   7th August 2025    

  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  
FIRTH OF TAY  

 

Acoustic Marine Mammal Monitoring Buoy Deployment 
 

Mariners are advised that on or around 7th August, a passive acoustic marine mammal monitoring 
buoy will be deployed for up to 2 years in the River Tay in 18m of water in position 56° 27.218'N 

002° 50.739972'W as per the chartlet below. 

                   

                   
The monitoring buoy is unmarked and floats approximately 4m above the seabed. 

This notice to mariners will be in place until the buoy has been removed from location. 
 
 
Status of previously published notices:  
 
01/2025 remains in force. 
 
 
Issued by: 
 
Scott Gourlay 
Marine Officer Dundee & Fife Ports 


